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LIGHTFOOT PARTNER KEVIN CLARK CHOSEN AS ALABAMA LAW FOUNDATION FELLOW

January 3, 2016

Lightfoot Partner Kevin Clark has been invited to join the Alabama Law Foundation as a Fellow. The Alabama
Law Foundation Fellows program was established in 1993 to honor lawyers who have been members of the bar
for at least 10 years and who have shown outstanding dedication to their profession and their community. Election
to the Fellows is limited to 1% of bar membership. The Birmingham Business Journal highlighted the eleven
attorneys chosen and inducted on January 30, 2016.
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https://www.lightfootlaw.com/people/kevin-e-clark/
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